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Story of the week

This Week……
We have learnt all about how we have
changed since being a baby. We looked at
things we used when we were babies and
things we can use now. A big thank you
for sending in your child’s baby
photograph. The children have enjoyed
looking at how they have changed since
being a baby.

In maths, the children are really good at
2d shapes. Have a look for some 2d shapes
around your home?

Thank you…
Thank you for coming to watch our
Harvest Assembly. I think you will all
agree, the children were amazing. We are
so proud of them all!

Easy Peasy
Well done to everyone who has played this
week’s Easy Peasy game. The children really
enjoyed it! Don’t forgot to check out next
week’s game tomorrow!

Star of the Week
Bluebells- Kaylub Wright Potter
Daffodils- Skye Jones

Magical Moment:

Yoga Bears

The children really enjoyed their last
session of Yoga for this term. We met
the pink bear of ‘Dreams’ and we learnt
the bridge pose.

Photographs…
You can send photographs to be printed of your child when
they take home their class bear and please send in a baby

photograph if we don’t already have one.
l.photos@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk


